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From your Town Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featured Business 
Kick Ash Door County 

12055 Mink River Road 
Ellison Bay, WI 54210 

920-854-9400 
kickashproducts.com 

 
 

 

Important Dates  
Nov. 16th- Town Board Meeting 7pm 
Nov. 24th and 25th- Town Hall closed 
Dec. 7th- Town Board Meeting 7pm 

 

The Budget Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday November 15 beginning at 7:00 PM at 
the Town Hall. I would like to thank the Finance Committee and administration for their 
time and effort in developing the budget. It is always a challenging balancing act.  
Finance committee members are the Town Board members Nancy Goss 
(chairperson), Cathy Ward, Janet Johnson, Dan Watts, and myself, plus community 
members Karen Studebaker, Gary Kemp and Andrew Gantman. The Committee met 
beginning on August 29th, and continued on alternate Mondays, until their final meeting 
on October 28th. Clerk/Treasurer Stacy Bell and Administrator Bud Kalms prepare the 
budget and answer questions from Committee members and then make adjustments 
as requested. The result is posted on the Town website and will be available at the 
Budget Hearing. 
  
The Board is waiting for a reply from FARR Technologies regarding the Broadband 
Engineering Design Contract for Town-wide fiber optic cable. At the suggestion of 
Nsight, FARR was selected to do the engineering design. Our legal firm, 
BoardmanClark, worked with Nsight attorneys to prepare a contract that has been 
submitted to FARR.  The design will be submitted for contract bids to install the fiber 
optical cable Town-wide. 



  From your Town Board   
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Ellison Bay Service Club 
Visit their Facebook page to find out the latest news 
and activities in Ellison Bay and all over Liberty 
Grove. 
www.facebook.com/ellisonbayserviceclubdc 

 
Door County North-local business organization 
promoting and supporting this area.  
www.doorcountynorth.org 
 
GEO-DC 
Cultivating knowledge and stewardship of the 
Niagara Escarpment corridor and its geological, 
ecological, and cultural wonders in people of all 
ages and from all walks of life. 
 https://Geo-dc.org or visit their Facebook page. 

 
Liberty Grove Historical Society- supporting the past, 
present, and future of Liberty Grove.  
www.libertygrovehistorical.org 
 
Door Count Coastal Byways 
The mission of all designated Scenic Byways is to 
educate/presserve/protect/enhance & promote the 
outlined intrinsic values required by the Federal Highway 
Administration National Scenic Byway & Wisconsin Scenic 
Byway programs. In addition we collaborate with other 
local/regional & state agencies to further these goals. 
www.doorcountycoastalbyway.org 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

REMEMBER 
 

A delicious and nutritious lunch is 
provided by. 

The Senior Resource Center  
At the 

Liberty Grove Town Hall  
 

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday  
Every week, except on Holidays.  

 
 

Call **920-746-2523** 
24 hours before the  

first time you come for lunch. 

 

Budget Hearing and Special Town Meeting November 
15th 7pm.  At the Town Hall. 
 This is the opportunity for the Town Electors to review and 
approve the 2022 budget.   

Age is an issue of mind over matter. If you don’t mind, it 
doesn’t matter….      Mark twain 

 

http://www.facebook.com/ellisonbayserviceclubdc
http://www.doorcountynorth.org/
https://geo-dc.org/
http://www.libertygrovehistorical.org/
http://www.doorcountycoastalbyway.org/


 
 

NWTC Community Education Classes  
To see all the classes/credit classes offered in Sister Bay go to www.nwtc.edu and click on “Find a Class” by 
location and choose “Learning Innovation Center” in the drop-down box. Learn from home via Zoom, a video  
meeting platform. 
A computer, laptop, or tablet with reliable broadband will be required for some of the classes. Instructions for 
accessing the class via Zoom will be provided. You can also register by calling 1-888-385-NWTC, or you can call 
920-746-4970 for assistance, or contact the Learning and Innovation Center at sisterbay@nwtc.edu 
 
 
  

 
 

Door County Library- Sister Bay / Liberty Grove 
 
READERS RAMPANT BOOK CLUB Sister Bay-Liberty Grove Library - second Tuesday, 2:30 pm 
  November 8 - Braiding Sweetgrass by Robin Wall Kimmerer 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

http://www.nwtc.edu/
mailto:sisterbay@nwtc.edu


 
 

Shop Local for the Holidays 
As we approach the middle November and December this might be a good time to remind everyone that shopping locally is the best.  
It helps to keep people employed and shops open longer than the tourist season.  You can find shops located in Liberty Grove by 
going to our web site, www.libertygrovewi.gov and look under the business tab.  If you know of a business in Liberty Grove that isn’t 
listed on the web, contact Stacy Bell at 920-854-2934 and she can get that business in the directory.  
Shopping locally saves time and gas and is safer when the snow is falling.  Plan on shopping locally this year. 

 

November 
20th- Annual Ellison Bay Community Tree Lighting, 5pm, Ellison Bay Vistors Center, 12030 Hwy 42, Ellison Bay 
         Always the Sunday before Thanksgiving 
24th- Annual Gobble Wobble Run/Walk 2.5. Kicks off at 9am Fitzgerald Park. Register at: 
northerndoor.recdesk.com 
 
25th-27th- Christkindlmarket, finely made seasonal artisan goods. Traditional Nordic food and drink. Corner of         
the Past Muesum, 10310 Fieldcrest Rd, Sister Bay 

December 
2-4th- Christkindlmarket, finely made seasonal artisan goods. Traditional Nordic food and drink. Corner of  the 
Past Muesum, 10310 Fieldcrest Rd, Sister Bay 
 
9th-11th- Christkindlmarket, finely made seasonal artisan goods. Traditional Nordic food and drink. Corner of       
the Past Muesum, 10310 Fieldcrest Rd, Sister Bay 

 

http://www.libertygrovewi.gov/


 
 
Liberty Grove Residents, please take a few minutes and complete this 
survey, if you haven’t already done so. Thank you! 
                                                                                                       
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Liberty Grove Historical Society Structure Updates 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Board, Administration, Committees and Town Crew I 

would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving. 

                                                                 John Lowry 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


